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HRC hunt report forms and fees of $4 per total number of entries and $2.50 per total number of Non-HRC member owners 
are to be sent to the HRC National Treasurer within fifteen (15) working days of the completion of the licensed hunt as 
indicated on the HRC hunt report form.

HRC hunt report forms and fees of $4.50 per total number of entries and $2.50 per total number of Non-HRC member owners 
are to be sent to the HRC National Treasurer within fifteen (15) working days of the completion of the licensed hunt as 
indicated on the HRC hunt report form.

HRC Hunt Fees have remained the same since 2008.  At that time, they were increased by $0.50 per dog to fund the expense 
of the Judges Jacket program.  The rise in the cost of doing business along with the increase in the number of members, clubs
and events that we are serving have caused our overhead and operating expenses to rise significantly and we have done nothing 
to fund these increased expenses.  We depend on membership fees and hunt test fees to cover these expenses. Operating at a 
deficit is not an option, which only leaves reducing costs and/or increasing revenue.  The Executive Committee is committed to 
reducing expenses at every opportunity, but there is only so much we can reduce before we have to start cutting the programs and 
services we provide.  The proposed increase in hunt fees, along with a concerted effort to reduce expenses will help
ensure that we continue to operate in the black.  

If approved, this policy change would be effective January 01, 2024 in order to allow for a smooth transition.




